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Agency - Registered Organisations Commission 

Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ17-004165 

Senator Cameron asked on 30 May 2017 on proof Hansard page 35

Question

ROC - Memorandum of understanding between the Fair Work Ombudsman and the 
Registered Organisations Commission regarding operational relationship 

Senator CAMERON: What policies and procedures are in place to govern the operational 
relationship between the ROC and the Fair Work Ombudsman?
Mr Bielecki: There is a draft memorandum of understanding that is being prepared. It has not 
yet been executed. I am giving that further consideration. I do not know whether any 
amendments will be necessary. I do not think so. So I expect that to be signed in due course.
...
...
Mr Bielecki: Yes. I will take on notice as to whether I can do that and, if I can, I will. 

Answer

The draft memorandum of understanding has not yet been executed and is subject to further 
consideration by the Registered Organisations Commissioner and the Fair Work 
Ombudsman.


